From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 4:46 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Our hydro bills are already not affordable to us. Canadians are struggling to eat and Entegrus
is being greedy at this point. We cannot, cannot afford higher prices. Please deny this price
increases.

Name: Lorena Vivas

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





